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We don’t just build buildings. We build lives. 

 Thank you to everyone who has sent support during this past year. It is difficult to put into 

words the difference that your support makes. The money you give doesn’t just make lives 

better… it saves lives, literally. 

Last school year, 350 students at our schools in Haiti received a hot meal every day. This 

school year, the number of students has increased to 425. For many of the students, this is 

the only meal that they can rely on. The impact of this is HUGE! 

Thank you for giving. Your gifts matter. 

2023/2024 School Year 

350 students educated 

350 students fed daily 

64 jobs provided 

2024/2025 School Year (so far) 

425 students educated 

425 students fed daily 

70 jobs provided 

When our high school first opened, many of the students were struggling to stay awake and 

to focus. Teachers reported that several of the students were almost lethargic, and they be-

lieved that the problem was hunger. One day, a male high school student was so weak that 

he passed out. As a result, we added the hot lunch program. We added a small kitchen and 

hired staff that cook and serve a high protein hot lunch to every student every day. Teachers 

reported that they have seen a big difference in the students since the food program began. 

Less than half of Haiti's children attend school at all. Even less go past elementary school. 

The importance of providing an education for children who would otherwise probably not re-

ceive one is obvious and comes with a known cost. What might not be as obvious is the hope 

for the future that education and jobs bring to the students and to the community. Haiti is a 

very difficult place to grow up and to live. Hope and joy can be difficult to find. The joy that 

comes with a hope for the future is priceless. 



One year ago, on Christmas Day 2023, 45-day-old Rosmaelle was orphaned and left at 

the gate of Kenbe Fem, our children's home. Because of the support we received, Rosma-

elle stayed and has thrived. There are 54 children living in the home right now. They all re-

ceive an education, basic necessities, and the love and guidance of house parents. Sadly, 

there are more Rosmaelle’s out there, and more will likely come our way. If you are not al-

ready a supporter of BWBT, please consider becoming one. Help us continue to provide for 

the children at Kenbe Fem and to be prepared when another child needs us. You can give a 

one-time gift or set up a recurring donation. Every dollar matters.  

Sending You Our Warmest Wishes for a Happy and Blessed New Year! 

A link to give online, whether a one-time gift or to set up a recurring gift, can be 

found on our web site at www.bwbtexas.org. 

Checks can be sent to: BWBT, P.O. Box 202, Friendswood, TX 77549 

We know that there are many worthy causes to support. If you are looking for a place to 

make an end-of-year gift that will have a huge and positive impact on the lives of others, 

please consider giving to Builders Without Borders of Texas. We can’t do it without you. We 

sincerely appreciate every dollar given.  BWBT is a 501(c)3 organization, and your gift is tax 

deductible. 


